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 News from Pioneers 
Pioneers have reached the end of another exciting half 
term.  We managed a sunny, spring walk to the park 
on Monday to spot signs of the new season and to 
climb and balance in the park.  Many thanks to those 
who helped with the trip.  The children are learning 
the name of some common British flowers and trees 
such as daffodil, primrose, daisy, oak tree, horse 
chestnut and maple. The children have also learnt 
about Easter through looking and sad and happy 
feelings.  

 

This week we have been assessing the children’s 
independent writing, maths and reading.  They have 
been working so hard and we are very proud of the 
progress they have made. Thank you for all your 
support.  We will put the new reading colour lists up 
for the start of term. If your child has not yet moved 
up a colour it may mean that they just need a few 
more weeks practising on their existing colour 
band.  Please could you continue to look out for home, 
school reading books at home and only take one at a 
time so that we have plenty for others to read.   

 

If you drop off your child late, or collect your child 
early for a medical appointment, it is vitally important 
that you come to the office first.   

 

Many thanks and have a wonderful Easter holiday. 

Important dates 

8th – 22nd April inclusive – School closed for Easter holidays 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Celebrations 
Children who arrived on time and every day for last week are: 

Ajani, Faye, Zackariya, Seth, Alicia, Shanaya, Elsie, Aryah, Nevaeh, Luca, Ibrahim, Kian, Janae, Joshua, Maya, Jolie, 
Scarlett, Jiayan, Viktorija, Ava-Mae, Tabitha, Cashmere, Adrians, Mayli, Audrey, Aadi, York  

 

Hawra, Adriana, Freya-Elaine, Siyana, Khadija, Annabelle, Selma, Henryk, Ruby, Temi, Zher, Talea, Jaiden, Melissa, 
Dayna-Mai, Kayden, Daniel, Lya, Jerry, Ryleigh, Izabelle, Jasmine, Malachi, Blake, Alana 

Lovely hats/certificates have been presented to: 

Tabitha and Freya-Elaine 

News from Explorers 
Well, what an incredible half term we have had learning all 
about eggs and Easter. We hope the children have enjoyed it 
as much as we have. They have bought home some Easter 
nest cakes that we have been busy making, why not try and 
make some at home?  

 

After a well-deserved Easter break we return on Tuesday 23rd 
April ready for an action packed half term where our topic will 
be “From farm to fork” where we will learn all about the farm 
and food! We have so much exciting learning planned 
including trips to a real farm with animals, a strawberry 
growing farm and a pizza restaurant. More details on these 
exciting events to follow.   

 

On Tuesday 23rd April we are lucky enough to have some 
cricket coaches in school running workshops with the children 
so can we please ask that children have a full PE kit including 
trainers or plimsolls in school on this day. Books have been 
changed and we will be changing them on the 23rd as well. We 
have had a lot of jumpers and cardigans go missing so please 
can you take the opportunity to check your uniforms at home 
and return any that are not yours. Summer uniform is 
welcome after the break and again, please make sure it is 
labelled.  

 

Let us take this opportunity to wish you a wonderful and 
blessed Easter break. Be safe and have fun! If you go on 
holiday or to visit anywhere then please do bring a postcard 
or a leaflet back with you!  Happy Easter from all the team! 
 


